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District Officers Email Accounts 
Each District 25 elected officer has an email, separate from their personal emails. 

1. Candy, DC  dcm@district25aa.org, 

2. Diana, ADCM  adcm@district25aa.org,  

3. Amanda, Secretary  secretary@district25aa.org, 

4. Chris, Treasurer  treasurer@district25aa.org, and  

5. Lenny, Web Servant webservant@district25aa.org 

 There is one additional email that GSR’s and others can use to contact all officers with this single email: 

DistrictCommittee@district25aa.org. If you send an email to this address it will be sent to all five listed 

above. 

Change Go Daddy email plan to Office 365 (Officers only) 

During 2021 the District 25 Officers will attempt to use the Go Daddy group email/calendar product to 

see if it is worth the approximate cost of $150, which is next due 12/6/2021. We have paid for this 

product since December 2017 and effective 2/9/2021 we will use the Office 365 product. This only 

applies to the Officers and will require they log in for District 25 email at the following web address: 

email.district25aa.org. Your email address and password remain the same. Please let me know if you 

need help with any of this. 

Looking forward to serving together. 

 

Lenny T. - Web Servant, District 25 

Please try to memorize and tell 

your home group members the 

District 25 website address. 

District25AA.org 
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